
 

 

BAC-BR-2120 

Ms Lizzie Blandthorn MLA 

Chair 

Public Accounts and Estimates Committee  

Parliament House 

Spring Street 

EAST MELBOURNE VICTORIA 3002 

Dear Ms Blandthorn  

Thank you for your correspondence received on 17 December 2020, regarding the 

Department of Health and Human Services’ (the department) response to the Public 

Accounts and Estimates Committee’s 2020-21 Budget Estimates questionnaire.  

After reviewing information provided by other departments and reassessing the department’s 

original response, the department would like to update the response to question 7c of the 

general questionnaire as follows:  

c) Details of how the 

program will be funded 
Appropriation. 

The response applies to the ten lapsing initiatives included in question seven.    

Should you have any queries regarding the responses, please contact Christina Dickinson, 

Executive Director, Intergovernmental Relations, Strategic Planning and Impact branch, 

Department of Health and Human Services, on 0402 079 092 or 

christina.dickinson@dhhs.vic.gov.au 

Yours sincerely 

 

Martin Foley MP 

Minister for Health 

Minister for Ambulance Services 

8/ 01/2021 
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